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20th April 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I am thrilled to start the Summer term in my new role as Federation Headteacher. Being in the middle 
of a lockdown was not quite how I imagined it would be however, I feel extremely honoured and 
privileged to have been chosen to continue and build upon the successful strategies and vision already 
put in place by Mrs Tinsley, myself and Mrs Rose. Rest assured that I am very busy ensuring that we 
have plans in place ready to welcome the children back into school whenever that will be and I will keep 
you updated regularly. The health, wellbeing, safety and education of the children is always my first 
priority.  

I would like to thank Mrs Tinsley for all her hard work, enthusiasm, dedication and passion over the past 
year and I am delighted that Mrs Tinsley will still be available to support myself and the team at the 
start of the next academic year in an advisory role. I know I will find her expertise invaluable! 

Having been part of The Pinvin Federation since last September, I have already begun to develop strong 
relationships with children, staff, parents/carers, governors, DoWMAT team and the Diocese and I 
understand what is needed to take the school forward in this new era of education. I believe that school 
should be a happy, caring, spiritual, respectful environment where staff encourage the children to be 
the best they can be through high quality teaching and learning and the promotion of essential life skills 
and core values. 

My vision for all children within the Pinvin Federation is to ensure that we meet the needs of all our 
children through a wealth of experiences and opportunities which provide them with the skills and 
knowledge they require to successfully move on to the next stage of their learning journey. We should 
celebrate their successes, be proud of their achievements, respect them and believe in them – together! 

I look forward to watching your children be inspired, discover new learning and achieve well by growing 
in confidence, knowledge and skills. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you also for the 
continued support that I know you will give the school community in the years to come. Please, stay 
safe and stay well and I look forward to seeing you all soon. 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Jennings 

Federation Headteacher 

Federation of Pinvin C of E First School and St Nicholas C of E Middle School 
Main Street, Pinvin, Worcestershire WR10 2ER 

Federation Head teacher:  Mrs Sandra Jennings  

Federation Advisory Head teacher: Mrs Judith Tinsley and Head of Pinvin CE First School: Mrs Emma Rose                                    

Together, we inspire, discover and achieve                          
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